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Mike/Howard,

You will have seen the press reports over the weekend in relation to the
Magistrate in the ULL appeal;-
https://www.thequardian.com/technology/2018/aug/18/uber-judge-steps-
aside

Please find attached a letter sent this morning to the LCJ, similar letters
have been sent to the various ministers at the Justice Ministry.

| am sure you will share our concerns that the London appeal decision is
now tainted, just as any future hearings she may have presided over
would have been. It would appear to me that the best course of action
now would be a joint approach (TFL/LTDA) to the High Court to get the
matter resolved once and for all by way of Judicial Review?

| welcome your comments.

Best Regards

Steve McNamara
General Secretary
Licensed Taxi Drivers Association
Taxi House
11 Woodfield Road
London

W9 2BA

Tel:

Web: www.‘t!a.co.uh

Email:
Twitter: @theltda
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